October 7, 2020[image: ]

Dear [Player Name],

Thank you for your interest in joining with the 2020-2021 Metros FC G11U. We appreciate the time and energy you spent participating in the tryout. However, after careful consideration, we regret to inform you that you have not been selected to join as a member for our upcoming season.  

There were many qualified players who participated in the tryout process this year and unfortunately we have met our limit for a roster. Do not let this discourage you from future Metros FC soccer tryouts. We encourage you to continue learning and improving at soccer by participating in camps and academies. 

Again I thank you for your interest in our Metros FC travel soccer program, and I hope that you will consider trying out with Metros FC in upcoming seasons. I wish you every success in your pursuit of soccer, and your other personal goals, throughout the year and always.


Sincerely,

[CoachFirstName CoachLastName]
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